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Helping us to understand and shape how we can reduce the prevalence and impact of neglect on the lives of children in Salford.

Neglect is one of the most common forms of childhood maltreatment and remains local area priority. This Neglect Seminar brings together Salford professionals to share the findings of the most recent multi-agency neglect audit and to highlight key areas for consideration.

Presentations will be delivered on the following subject areas:
· Salford neglect audit findings and outcomes
· Support and Safeguarding Guidance 2022
· Early help and The Thriving Families Assessment Tool.
· The impact of poverty in understanding neglect

  




Monday 28th March 2022 
2pm to 4.15pm On-Line

Venue: xxxx
NEGLECT VIRTUAL
SEMINAR
    

How to book your place: 

The link to the booking form can be accessed here.

Please note the closing date for bookings is Friday 18th March 2022.

You will receive a link to the online session approximately 1 week before the seminar.





Who should attend?
A wide range of strategic leaders, professionals  and communities who work with, or commission services for children and their families in Salford. For example, early help, education, health, housing, social care,  voluntary sector, welfare, youth services, amongst many others.


image3.jpeg




image1.png




image2.png
Salford
Safeguarding

Children Partnership





